Bayside Presbyterian Preschool and Kindergarten
SEVERE WEATHER POLICY
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Bayside Presbyterian Preschool and Kindergarten closing is determined by
the Virginia Beach City Public School System (VBCPS).

If VBCPS is closed, we are closed

In the event Virginia Beach Public Schools delay
opening by one hour due to severe weather,
Bayside Presbyterian Preschool will also delay
opening by one hour and will close on time. If
the VB public schools open two hours late or
more, we will remain closed.

Should the Virginia Beach Public Schools close early due to severe
weather, we will also close. Please watch Channel 3, 10 or 13 for updates
on closings. Due to the diversity of our area, if you anticipate problems in
getting here safely then you should come early to pick up your child.
Thanks!



